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E association of university and college employees 

9 Aprfl 1984 

Donna Schmid 
Mechanical Engineering 
2324 Main Mall 
Vancouver, B.C. V6T lWS 

Dear Donna : 

It has been drawn to our attention by your Appointment 
Notice you are presently paid hourly. According to 
Article #302 Continuing Employees should be paid 
monthly. It is to your advantage to be paid monthly. 
We strongly recommend you make a request to your 
Department Supervisor that your status be changed to 
monthly employee . 

If you should require further assistance in this matter 
you can contact me at 224-2308. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia House 
Secretary/Treasurer 
AUCE, Local 1 

PH:rr 

Sent to: the above and 
Wendy Semko 
Deborah Luney 
Darlene Nickull 
Ann Rosevear 
Judi th Dooling 
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